Hi Laurie, 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Once again, during the first two weeks of November (1-11), Creative Services will be holding photo shoots with students around the New Brunswick campus to be used as images and banners on the New Brunswick web site's pages.  We reached out to you previously when we had our fall shoots last year; so again, if you have any students who might be interested, please feel free to forward them this email and have them contact me via email (ppineda@ucm.rutgers.edu).  We would just need to know their availability for those two weeks as well as a contact phone number and email address. 

If you have any additional questions please feel free to let me know.
 
Thanks!
Priscilla

Priscilla Pineda
Assistant Project Manager, Creative Services
Department of University Relations
Rutgers, The State University of New Jersey
96 Davidson Road
Piscataway, NJ 08854-8062
848-445-1953
